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We started with a brief overview of the events of WFWP International and the themes for the year 2024. 

Also, we looked at activities that took place in Europe like the European leadership event in Cyprus and 

in Finland during last year 2023. 

 

We had discussion groups with the focus on events we would like to organize in Finland during 2024 and 

we created a draft plan. We plan to organize a regional event together with WFWP Sweden on August 

4th, 2024 with the working title Dignity of Woman, Peace and Security. 

 

 
 

We would like to continue co-operation with other international organizations with whom we connected 

in the past such as AFAES, Africans and African and European Association and Syrian organizations. 

 

We decided to start practicing singing together and offering to perform e.g., at elderly people's care 

facilities. We'd like to visit the Parliament house together; during the summer we would like to have 

outings to islands nearby and visit other nature resorts. 

 

At the end of our session we had some refreshments and enjoyed each other's company. 

 

Reported by Päivi Yoshizumi 

WFWP Finland Chapter Leader 


